
CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMALT 

   

   MAYOR’S AND COUNCILLORS’ REPORT 
 
 

 

From:   Mayor Barbara Desjardins 
 
Council Meeting:  April 15, 2019 
 
Subject:  Reconsideration of Motion re Policing, from April 8, 2019  
   Special Committee of the Whole meeting 
 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 
I request that Council reconsider and vote again on the following Motion, which was 
passed at the April 8th, 2019 Special Committee of the Whole meeting: 
 

“That the Township of Esquimalt Council calls upon the Provincial Government  
  to create a fully regionalized Police Force for the Capital Region.”   

 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
  
Pursuant to Section 131 of the Community Charter, the Mayor may require Council to 
reconsider and vote again on a matter that was the subject of a vote, at the same 
Council meeting as the vote took place or within 30 days following that meeting.  
 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Mayor Barbara Desjardins  
 
 


